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SUPPLEMENTAL ANNOUNCEMENT
PROPOSED CHANGE OF AUDITORS

Reference is made to the Company’s announcement dated 26 April 2019 (the “Announcement”) 
regarding the proposed change of auditors (the “Proposed Change of Auditors”). Unless 
otherwise stated, terms used in this announcement shall have the same meaning as those used in 
the Announcement. The Board would like to supplement the Announcement with the following 
additional information.

The Board would like to advise that during the competitive negotiation for the selection of the 
Company’s auditors for the year ending 31 December 2019 in accordance with its internal policy, 
the Board has considered, including but not limited to, the scope of work, the experience, the team 
composition, the fee quotation and the localization degree of the candidates.
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